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Roxanne Maher

From: nelatwood@aol.com
Sent: Tuesday, April 8, 2025 1:33 PM
To: Town Council Group
Cc: Fred Allyn, III; Roxanne Maher; April Brunelle; Jessica Buhle; Kevin J. Dombrowski; Gales 

Ferry District
Subject: Ethics

Councilors: 
I write in support of the recent letter submitted to you from Lee Ann Berry, President of the Gales 
Ferry District regarding an Ethics Code/Commission/Committee. 
 
I urge you, for the protection of citizens and dedicated public servants of the Town of Ledyard, to 
address this matter as a priority and implement a Code of Ethics ASAP beginning with this week's 
meeting. 
 
My question is: Why would anyone NOT want to have a Code of Ethics in place? It helps everyone to 
clearly define boundaries and ensure business is conducted fairly. Thank you for your consideration 
of this matter and for all your work. 
Respectfully, 
Ellen Atwood 
8 Harvard Ter 


